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File #:  Version: 1AI 17-265 Name: GP Maintenance Dredging File No. SHOR17-03

Status:Type: Action Item Passed

File created: In control:11/20/2017 SHORELINE MANAGEMENT REVIEW
COMMITTEE

On agenda: Final action:11/28/2017 11/28/2017

Title: Georgia-Pacific Maintenance Dredging Shoreline Substantial Development Permit Application
Details: Georgia Pacific (GP) Consumer Products (Camas) LLC filed an application for a Shoreline
Substantial Development Permit (File No. SHOR17-03) for maintenance dredging. The proposed
dredging activity will occur in the Camas Slough, of the Columbia River, and disposed at a pre-
existing disposal site on Lady Island. The GP Camas Mill is located near the intersection of NE Adams
and NE 3rd Avenue and covers 661 acres. The approximate latitude and longitude of the dredging
project are as follows: 45.5808 N /-122.4039W;  45.5798 N / -122.41357 W; and 45.5764 N / -
122.44537 W. The application was considered for approval by the Shoreline Management Review
Committee.
Presenter:  Sarah Fox, Senior Planner

Sponsors: Sarah Fox

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments: 1. Georgia Pacific Maintenance Dredging Staff Report (File No. SHOR17-03), 2. Exhibit 1 - General
Application Materials, 3. Exhibit 2 - Applicant's Shoreline Policy Narrative, 4. Exhibit 3 - Biological
Assesment, 5. Exhibit 4 - Dredged Materials Landfill Operations and Closure Plan, 6. Exhibit 5 -
JARPA Application, 7. Exhibit 6 - Comments from Citizens, 8. Presentation Shown by Staff

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

approved with conditionsSHORELINE MANAGEMENT
REVIEW COMMITTEE

11/28/2017 1 Pass

Georgia-Pacific Maintenance Dredging Shoreline Substantial Development Permit Application
Details: Georgia Pacific (GP) Consumer Products (Camas) LLC filed an application for a Shoreline
Substantial Development Permit (File No. SHOR17-03) for maintenance dredging. The proposed
dredging activity will occur in the Camas Slough, of the Columbia River, and disposed at a pre-
existing disposal site on Lady Island. The GP Camas Mill is located near the intersection of NE
Adams and NE 3rd Avenue and covers 661 acres. The approximate latitude and longitude of the
dredging project are as follows: 45.5808 N /-122.4039W; 45.5798 N / -122.41357 W; and 45.5764
N / -122.44537 W. The application was considered for approval by the Shoreline Management
Review Committee.

Presenter:  Sarah Fox, Senior Planner

Recommended Action: Staff recommends that the Shoreline Management Review Committee open
the public meeting, review the application, deliberate and request clarification (if any), and render a
decision.
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